
 

CITY COUNCIL MEMORANDUM 

 

FROM: The Office of the City Manager DATE: December 9, 2019 

SUBJECT:      Consider Resolution No. 2019-054, appointing members to the 
Economic Development Advisory Committee and Keep NRH 
Beautiful Commission. 

PRESENTER: Alicia Richardson, City Secretary 

 
SUMMARY:  
The City Council is being asked to approve a resolution appointing members to the 
Economic Development Advisory Committee and Keep NRH Beautiful Commission.  
 
GENERAL DESCRIPTION:  
 
Economic Development Advisory Committee   
 
In 1998, City Council created the Economic Development Advisory Committee to provide 
business and employer input on policies, plans and strategies that promote quality of life 
and economic health in the city. Members consist of 10 leaders serving staggered two-
year terms representing different spectrums of business.   
 
Staff recommends the appointment of Mark Deno, the new CEO of Medical City North 
Hills, to fulfill the vacancy created by the resignation of Xavier Villarreal.   
 
Keep NRH Beautiful Commission 
 
Staff received Sandra Totty’s resignation.  Ms. Totty was originally appointed in July 2013 
to serve in Place 1.  Council member Rodriguez forwarded his nomination to fulfill vacancy 
created by Ms. Totty’s resignation.  
 
The proposed resolution submits the following members for nomination to address 
vacancies.  
 
ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT ADVISORY COMMITTEE 
 
Name    Place     Term 
 
Mark Deno   Medical    June 30, 2021 
 
  



 

KEEP NRH BEAUTIFUL COMMISSION 
 
Name    Place     Term 
 
Amy Hedgecock  Place 1    June 30, 2021 
 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION:  
Approve Resolution No. 2019-054. 


